
Topic: Changing views in feminine hygiene from the past to present

Everything I Know Everything I Want to Find Out

● The feminine hygiene industry have
exploited women by telling them that
they have to “fix” their vaginal odor
with different kinds of harmful
chemicals

● Most women don’t know about the pH
of their vagina and what it means

● Men have influenced the way women
should take care of their bodies
(hairless, always fresh, etc.)

● Women were told that if they
neglected their feminine hygiene, it
would ruin their marriage

● Who is J Marion Sims and how did he
affect feminie healthcare for black
women?

● What is the effect that these dangerous
chemicals used on/in the female body
have on women?

● When did the feminine hygiene
movement begin?

● Were medical professionals ever
reprimanded for recommending
harmful products to women without
informing them of the danger?

● Why is the healthcare industry so
focused on the way women smell
compared to their actual vaginal
health?

● How has the feminine healthcare
industry neglected black women?
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